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EBD/87/163 

June 16, 1987 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From : The Secretary 

Subject: Dominica - Request for Technical Assistance 

A request has been received from the Dominica authorities for 
a brief technical assistance visit in the framework of the preparation 
of their budget. This assistance would follow up on a comprehensive tax 
survey prepared by the Fund in 1982 and also relate to a broad tax reform 
program prepared by the authorities which is now awaiting final approval. 

It is -proposed to comply with this request and to send 
Mr. Carlos A. Aguirre, Advisor, Fiscal Affairs Department, to Roseau for 
a few days in late June 1987. 

In the absence of a request for discussion by an Executive 
Director by noon on Friday, June 19, 1987, the proposal will be deemed to 
have been approved by the Executive Board and it will be so recorded in 
the minutes of the next meeting thereafter. 
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